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Dear Parents,
We are having a great success with tracking our reading minutes through the BOOK IT program.  Please continue to encourage your child to read at least 20 minutes nightly to be a successful reader.  We have additional recording sheets on our 1st Grade Website if you are interested.  Recording sheets are due on the 1st school day of the following month to receive your free Pizza Hut Pizza Certificates.  Yummy!

Happy reading!

The First Grade Team
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